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From: John Petrik <john@cmjhomebuyers.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 11:45 AM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request 
 
Hi Terrence! 
 
I was hoping you could help me.  I’d like to get a listing of the last 6 months water shutoffs in Erie 
County.   
I don’t need the names.  I just need addresses.   
 
 
Thanks! 
 
John Petrik 
716-870-4196 
Max’s House LLC 
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